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Dear Parents and children,  

Firstly, thank you to those of you who are continuing to keep your children at home. This has allowed us to 
prioritise places in school for those children who really need it and limit contacts for children and staff. 
The Government has shifted their approach to schools and as I identified in last weekõs letter to you, 
they are stating that if you can keep your children at home, you should. I know that means some of your 
children will be in school some days and at home others, but this helps to keep us all safer.  

Even with the recent cases of COVID at Blackwater, it has been a positive week of learning in school and 
at home. I have been more hands on with Wheal Harmony and Wheal Friendly, meaning that I am part of  
setting the learning but also see how everyone is achieving first hand.  

I thank all parents again for keeping on the challenge of home learning, it is hard work for everyone. Give 
me a class of thirty children to teach over one or two any day! Children work so well in pairs, groups and as 
a whole class motivating each other in the class, it is this part that is hard to mimic at home. You are do-
ing a brilliant job!  

Thank you for taking part in the survey (closing this evening at 6pm). Here is the link if you havenõt taken 
part: https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?
id=dsqlDtuTC0OEJWmG50QVbf17WDcw2DtKiccKjTxB_6JUNU1GOFZPWTEySFpSSU4wSjZZOTZWSE
U3QS4u  Every little bit of feedback counts so we will adapt our Remote Learning accordingly to suit the 
needs of our children and families.  

I hope that the children are enjoying the ôliveõ assemblies. The class assemblies on a Monday were really 
good fun and the children seemed to get a lot out of it. Just a couple of points to note:  

Ý Children should be in communal areas of the house and not in their bedrooms.  

Ý Children should not be dressed in their pyjamas.  

Ý Remember to keep yourself on mute.  

As I will mention in the assembly today, we 
thought it would be a great idea to have a 
go at the ôPart of the Puzzleõ community 
project. I have attached the jigsaw onto 
this email and we hope all families will join 
in filling the puzzle piece with words, 
drawings or colours that represent you. 
This will symbolise that we all have a part 
to play during this difficult time and we 
are all part of the big picture.  

Please share these photos with us through 
Tapestry and Seesaw.  

I do hope you all have a rested weekend, 
go for a well needed walk and recharge.  

 

Best wishes      

Mrs Evison  
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